
Continuing progress  
in global health:

WORKING 
TOGETHER FOR 
THE FUTURE

On the occasion of its 50th anniversary, the International Federation 
of Pharmaceutical Manufacturers & Associations (IFPMA) invites you 
to join the discussion held in Geneva, the Global Health Capital

The event takes place at the Hotel Intercontinental during the World 
Health Assembly on Wednesday May 23rd from 18:00–21:00



The event will feature leaders working in global health policy, 
health financing, and the pharmaceutical industry, coming 
together to discuss the enablers of health progress over the past 
fifty years, and what is needed to ensure continued progress 
going forward. IFPMA will present a comprehensive report on  
the contribution from R&D-based biopharmaceutical industry  
to global heath progress.

The event takes place during the World Health Assembly on 
Wednesday May 23rd from 18:00–21:00. It will be followed by  
a cocktail reception. 

Please set aside this time for an enriching discussion on how 
stakeholders involved in all angles of health can work together  
for continued health progress.

We hope to see you on the 23rd of May
Please rsvp to info@ifpma.org
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